
 
 

Mid-Nottinghamshire ICP Board Update – December 2019 

 

Below is a summary of the key items discussed. The full papers (and details of forthcoming 

meetings) can be found here: http://bit.ly/ICPBoard  

 

Mid-Nottinghamshire Community Involvement Model 
In July 2019 the Board approved five key engagement principles with a number of next 

steps. One of these was to set up a task and finish group to agree a best practice model for 

engagement. This group was made up of representatives from NHS organisations, CVS’, 

Healthwatch and Ashfield District and following several meetings proposed the Community 

Insight Model (see summary in Appendix 1) as a framework that aligns with existing models. 

The Board agreed to endorse the model and discussed possible next steps. It was 

suggested that some areas for its use could be identified through the Mansfield Health 

Partnership which has held its first strategic group, chaired by PCN Deputy Clinical Director 

Dr James Mills.  

It was agreed the model would be used on a small number of projects and feedback into 

later ICP Board meetings to see how it was working. 

 

Digital Innovation 

Jaki Taylor from Nottinghamshire Health Informatics Service, Kathy Fulloway from 

Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust and Rosie Gilbert from Nottinghamshire 

County Council, all gave an interactive presentation on the importance of the digital 

transformation work being undertaken across the county. The issue of digital inclusion was 

discussed and it was agreed the Board would continue to support this work and receive 

updates in the future. 

 

YMCA Health Village 

The Board received a presentation from Craig Berens, Chief Operating Officer of YMCA 

Newark and Sherwood and Jo Bradley-Fortune, Development Lead of YMCA Newark and 

Sherwood introduced by locality director David Ainsworth. The Board discussed the 

importance of using the YMCA village for community cohesion across the generations. The 

ground-breaking on the building is due to take place in June 2020 with it opening in May 

2021. It agreed for partners to continue working with the YMCA to advise on the use of the 

health space. 

 

The Board was also updated on the work of the new team of social prescribing link workers 

(see Appendix 2). 

 

Next month’s meeting will take place on January 30 at 1pm. Papers will be available a week 

in advance on the ICP website. 
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Appendix 2 – Mid-Nottinghamshire Community Involvement Model 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 


